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Inner Sydney High School 
Works notification 5 May 2021

Dear Neighbour, 

Inner Sydney High School is the result of the redevelopment of the Department of Education’s site on the corner 
of Cleveland and Chalmers Streets in Surry Hills and construction of a new 14 storey high school building. The new 
building was open for students and teachers on Day 1 Term 1 2021.  

We are writing to provide an update on works that are scheduled to occur during May. 

Footpath work to a section of Chalmers Street on Monday 10 May 2021 

Sydney City Council has requested concrete repair work be undertaken to a small panel of footpath along 
Chalmers street near the school and the entrance to Prince Alfred Park.  

The work will involve removal of the concrete with hand tools (road saw and jack hammer) to reduce noise impact 
to residents. Traffic controllers will be on site to assist pedestrian movements. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience, we will endeavour to minimise impacts on the community at 
every opportunity. 

Once complete this work will require sign off by Council. 

Working hours 

Weather permitting footpath work will occur on Monday 10 May from 8:00 am to 5:00pm. 

Remaining public domain works in May 

Public domain works are nearing completion. Remaining works will involve a general cleaning and tidying of 
landscaped areas within the school and the garden near Prince Alfred Park. Window cleaning to the western 
corridor of the school building will also take place.  

Thank you for your patience as we complete the final works for this important project. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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